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Emerging Trends in Ecumenism:  Signs of Hope 

 

The Washington Theological Consortium, the 
Secretariat for Ecumenical and Interreligious Affairs, USCCB 

 and St. Paul’s College invite you to: 
 

a Prayer Service, Dinner, & Program 
Tuesday, March 19 

4:00-8:30 pm at St. Paul’s College 
3015 4th Street NW, Washington, DC 

 
You are welcome to any or all of the following:  

4:00:  Registration and Snacks 

4:15:  Models and Resources for Ecumenical Work 

    Dr. Mitzi Budde (Lutheran) and Fr. Tom Ryan, CSP (Paulists) 

5:15:  Eastern Orthodox Prayer Service 

         Fr. Dimitrios Antokas and Fr. Konstantinos Pavlakos 

6:00:  Dinner, Conversations, and Networking  

6:45 Plenary: “Emerging Trends in Ecumenism” 

By Fr. John Crossin, OSFS 
(Secretariat for Ecumenical and Interreligious Affairs, USCCB) 

and Rev.  Katherine Grieb, PhD 
(Professor at Virginia Theological Seminary) 

7:45:  Conversation Circles on latest developments:  

          Baptism (Reformed, Catholic and others) 

Rev. Scott Ickert (WTC) and Fr. Anthony Cirelli (USCCB) 

         Toward Full Communion (Catholic, Eastern Orthodox) 

     Fr. Ron Roberson, CSP  (Paulists, USCCB) 

         Spiritual Ecumenism (all traditions) 

     Dr. Katherine Brown (WTU, VTS)  

         Evangelical-Catholic Dialogues 

     Rev. Quinn Fox  (National Presbyterian Church) 

8:25:  Future Plans and Closing 
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